
10/22 UBR Bar and Yogurt
Mr. Rib/ Whole Grain Bun, Ranch Diced Potatoes, Pears,

Lettuce/ Salad Bar

10/23 Breakfast Pizza
Hay Stacks, Cooked Broccoli, Applesauce, Lettuce/

Salad Bar

10/24 Muffin
Popcorn Chicken, Whole Grain Cookie, Corn, Hummus,

Mixed Fruit, Salad Bar

10/25 Bagel and Sausage
Pork Tenderloin/ Whole Grain Bun, Baked Beans,

Applesauce/ Salad Bar

Central Decatur
Week of October 22, 2024

Parent Teacher
Conferences 

Notes with parent teacher
conference details have
been sent home. Please
contact the office if you

need to make any changes.

Fall weather has arrived. Morning
recess can be cool, please make sure
your child is coming to school with a

jacket or sweatshirt. Warm
afternoons often mean that children

forget these items or leave them
behind, so please write your child's

name in the items.
 The Central Decatur NASP Practices will be starting on Thursday,

October 24th at 4:30pm, following a parent meeting. We have 7 BAI
certified coaches and the equipment is provided. Over the years,

students in 4th-12th grade have been taught archery in PE class. They can
use those skills competitively in bullseye and 3D shoots this winter.

Practices are only an hour long and held in the Pioneer Hall at the Leon
fairgrounds on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays, with the range being
open from 4:30-7 PM. Competitions will start on December 4th and run

through February 8th, with state competition being held on the first
weekend in March. The cost of the competitive shoots is $3-5. 

For more information contact Leslie Benda 712-240-2574 or 
Katie Jones 641-414-3145 


